
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 7th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
On Monday, we had a review of English across our school, with visits from our 
colleagues from TSSMAT. This went incredibly well, and our children’s high-
quality work and passion for learning really shone through. World Book Day was 
also a huge success and the costumes were truly incredible. I think we had 
everything imaginable, from superheroes to fairy tale villains! Most importantly, 
the day was a special celebration of books and all of the inspiring stories that we 
get to share with each other. 
 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were shared between 
all four houses!  

Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

Staffing 
You may have noticed a new face 

working with our Year 1 and Year 2 
children. We have been joined by 

Miss Hollins, who is a trainee teacher 
completing part of her training here 
with us. She is working closely with 
Mrs Shaw and Mrs Rose and will be 
with us until May. We thank her for 

all of her hard work so far. 

Class Dojo Winners! 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

11th March  STEM activity morning – parents invited to share in learning. 

17th March SATs meeting with Miss Ashton for Y6 parents – 2.45pm 

1st April Vet / animal care workshops (with Mrs Goatman) 

8th April  Easter Bonnet parade for Class 1 (2.45pm) 

8th April Easter Egg Scene competition Y1-Y6 (Mrs Gethin and Ralph 
helping to judge). 

10th April  Bee Active silent disco (during the school day) 

11th April  Easter Service 2.30pm at church 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

  

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, we 
competed in our first 
trust sporting event. 
Our netball team 
played at Anson 
Primary School in the 
first round of heats 
and demonstrated 
some incredible 
teamwork. After 
some very tight 
games, they managed 
to come out on top 
on goal difference – 
well done! 

Headteacher’s Award 
This week’s winner put in an incredible 
performance in his first ever netball match! 
We are so proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget that you are invited to 
our STEM morning on Tuesday 11th 
March from 9.15am – 11.45am. 
Come and enjoy some exciting 
STEM activities with your child! 


